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Wednesday 2nd February 2022 

Dear Families,  

Re: Year 5 Hazard Alley - CHATSWORTH 

With trips now back on the agenda within the current COVID guidance, after two years, I am pleased to inform you 

that we have managed to organise a trip to The Hazard Alley Safety Centre for Chatsworth on Friday 11th March 

2022.  

Hazard Alley provides children with an incredibly valuable learning experience through an immersive and 

experiential learning opportunity within a purpose-built village. During the trip, the children will learn how to keep 

themselves safe in a variety of interactive scenarios covering fire safety; safety within the home; car, road and 

crossing safety; rail safety; water safety; personal safety both on and off line. The children will also learn about 

basic first aid, including what the recovery position is as well as when and how to use it.  

On the day, we intend to leave school by 8:50 am so please ensure your child is prompt with arriving at school. We 

will return to school by 2:00pm so will be back in time for normal pick up.  

Children will be required to wear their normal school uniform for this trip and they will need to bring a packed lunch 

as well as a water bottle as we will be eating lunch at The Safety Centre.  

The cost of the visit will be £21.10 and will include the coach to and from Hazard Alley as well as entry to The Safety 

Centre. Please could you register your consent and make the voluntary contribution via the Gateway App by 

Monday 7th March 2022.  Please note that if we do not receive enough uptake or contributions for the trip, then 

we may need to cancel as the school budget cannot afford to subsidise trips or visits as it would impact on other 

areas within school.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Wainwright 
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